
Moderate to heavy rains continued in many parts of  Somalia. The Ethiopian highlands also continued to receive 
heavy rains in the last few days. 
 
The cumulative rainfall forecast for the next three and seven days (Map 1 and 2) is calling for moderate to heavy 
rains across the country as well as within the Ethiopian highlands.  
 
The foreseen heavy rains may lead to a further increase in river flow along the Juba and Shabelle Rivers in Somalia, 
translating to a high risk of flooding along the two rivers. Areas to watch out for river flooding include the entire 
channel of Shabelle River as well as Gedo and Middle Juba regions along the Juba River. Flash floods are expected 
in built-up and low lying areas of Bay, Bakool  and central regions given the forecast. 
 
Users are advised that this is a forecast, and at times there may be discrepancies between estimates and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. Information on the forecast and observed river levels are updated daily on this 

link: http://frrims.faoswalim.org.  
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Map 1: 3 day cumulated rainfall forecast  (16  - 18 Oct 2019) Map 2: 7 day cumulated rainfall forecast  (16 – 22 Oct 2019) 
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